
 

Update to Note on Invitation to submit Expression of Interest (EOI) 

 

Reference is made to document titled ‘Note on Invitation to submit EOI’ uploaded on the website on 

October 4, 2022. The Consolidated CoC in its 18th Consolidated CoC meeting has decided to extend the 

last date for submission of Resolution Plans to November 15, 2022. All other contents of the 

aforementioned note remain the same. The link of the note uploaded on the website is: 

https://www.srei.com/storage/app/media/2022/oct/Note%20on%20Invitation%20to%20submit%20EOI.pdf 

 

  

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Sd/- 

 

Rajneesh Sharma 

Administrator 

 

For and on behalf of Srei Infrastructure Finance Limited & SREI Equipment Finance Limited (Companies 

under Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process pursuant to an order dated October 8, 2021, passed by 

Hon’ble NCLT, Kolkata 
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